
Holly M. Perez, a 27-year veteran with the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, 

has assumed command of Parks Bureau. 

Captain Perez’s career with the Sheriff’s Department began in September of 1986 when 

she attended the Sheriff’s Training Academy. As a Deputy, she was assigned to Sybil Brand 

Institute, Operation Safe Jails, Lakewood Station, Safe Streets Bureau, and Office of the 

Undersheriff. When she promoted to the rank of Sergeant, she was assigned to Inmate 

Reception Center, Compton Station, Training Bureau and Transit Services Bureau, Metrolink 

Unit. Captain Perez promoted to Lieutenant and was assigned to Norwalk Station, Transit 

Services Bureau and Twin Towers Correctional Facility. 

Captain Perez holds a Bachelor of Arts Degrees in both English and Psychology from 

UCLA and a Master’s Degree in Executive Leadership from the University of Virginia. She also 

attended the Cornell University Executive Leadership Program, and the FBI National Academy, 

Class #240. 

Captain Perez resides in the City of Orange. In her off-time, she enjoys working out, 

riding her horses, playing softball, cooking, photography, wine and food pairing, Angels 

baseball, Saints football, traveling, and enjoying time with family and friends. 
 


